Memo      http://IanBaillie.nbed.nb.ca
To:
          Parents   




From           Beth McCarthy


Date:           September 14, 2012
· This Tuesday, September 18th is Meet the Teacher in the gym at 6:00 p.m.  PSSC elections will be held at 7:00 p.m.  We look forward to meeting you all on Tuesday evening!!
· Following the Meet and Greet, there will be elections for the PSSC (Parent School Support Committee).   The PSSC is composed of parent and community members who work in an advisory capacity with the principal and staff.  The purpose of the PSSC is for all members to work with the Principal to enhance student learning and development and to enrich the educational experience of all children by increasing family and community involvement.  The committee will provide the means to facilitate cooperation among and to articulate the needs and aspirations of the school and community.  This collaboration will be instrumental in achieving the school’s primary goal ensuring the best possible learning opportunities for students.

· Please note, when dropping your child off at school in the morning or picking them up at the end of the day, please park in the lower parking lot.  If you have an aunt, uncle or grandparents picking your child up, please inform them of this practice. 
· Please return Student Information forms as soon as possible.  
· Monday, September 24th – a.m. Pictures.
· Canteen Prices
White Milk - $0.50


Pretzels - $0.50
Orange Juice - $1.00


Yogurt Tube $.50
Apple Juice - $1.00


Cheese Strings - $0.50
Water - $0.50



Cheese & Crackers - $.50
Carrots & Dip - $0.50
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